
Learn more
about the
Concert!

Platinum

Interested in
becoming a

sponsor?
Reach out to Molly Williams

(williamsm@thomasmore.edu)
to begin the discussion.

$500
Silver

CONCERT FOR CONSERVATION  
RAISIN’ HELLBENDERS ON THE RIVER:

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES

2 complimentary concert
tickets
Your organization’s name on
all print and digital media

$1000
Gold

4 complimentary concert
tickets
Your organization’s name and
logo on all print and digital
media
Shouted out on mic between
sets$2500

Platinum
7 complimentary concert tickets
Your organization’s name and
logo in prominent position on all
print and digital media
Complimentary tabling space
Mentioned on mic between sets

$5000
Presenting Sponsor

10 complimentary concert
tickets
“Presented by” status with
name and logo on all print and
digital media
Complimentary tabling space
Name and logo on main stage
banner
Opportunity to address crowd
from main stage



INAUGURAL CONCERT FOR CONSERVATION (2024)

Seeking Sponsors for 2025!

About the BioStation
The Thomas More University Biology Field Station is a 25-acre teaching and research facility located on
the banks of the Ohio River in Northern Kentucky. The mission of the field station is to inspire all visitors
about the ecological and cultural value of the Ohio River and its watershed, and to inspire and empower
them to take action to protect the region’s greatest natural resource through research, education, and
public outreach.

The Thomas More University Biology Field Station’s
RAISIN’ HELLBENDERS ON THE RIVER:

The Concert for Conservation is the Biology Field Station’s annual fundraiser to support our
conservation and outreach programs, including K-12 STEM Education through on-site and in-house
programs, summer camps, public seminars, and biological research. At the inaugural Concert in 2024,
over 350 attendees joined for live music, food trucks & beverages, kayak rentals, laboratory tours, and
more to celebrate the Ohio River’s unique biology, see the research and education happening to protect
it, and more. In 2024, we had nine environmental organizations join to share their missions, including the
Banklick Creek Watershed Council, Boone County Conservation District, Citizen’s Climate Lobby,
Citizens for the Rights of the Ohio River Watershed, Foundation for Ohio River Education, Licking River
Watershed Watch, Ohio River Foundation, Sanitation District No. 1, and WAVE Foundation. Consider
sponsoring the second annual Concert for Conservation on July 26, 2025 to receive exposure for your
organization on print, digital, and local news media, and unique on-site benefits while giving back to the
Ohio River and its community.

Learn more at tmuky.us/fieldstation


